
  
 

  

 
 

   
 

  

    

   

 

    

  

  

  

 

 

 

	

 

	

 

 

    
  

 

  
 

     
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Molina Expands Pharmacy Benefit Coverage for 
Continuous Glucose Monitors and Supplies 

(Medicaid and Marketplace) 

Dear DME Partner, 

As part of our commitment to ensure members have easy access to quality, cost-effective options to  

help manage their diabetes, beginning  March 1, 2020,  Molina Healthcare  transitioned  coverage  of 

therapeutic continuous glucose monitoring  (CGM)  systems  (DexCom G5®, Dexcom G6®  and Freestyle  

Libre) under the  pharmacy benefits for eligible  members.  

After April 1, 2020 providers will no longer be able to submit claims for CGM products as a medical 

benefit. This would be applicable to CGM Sensor (A9276), CGM Transmitter (A9277) and CGM 

Receiver/ Reader (A9278). 

If you are within the CVS Network, after the effective date please submit claims for all preferred CGM 

products and supplies by NCPDP claim to the members pharmacy benefit. 

If you are not currently within the CVS Network below are the steps in order to begin that process. 

To enroll with CVS 

• The first step is to complete Caremark’s pre-enrollment questionnaire, which can be found on 
Caremark.com at link is below. 

• Afterwards, their network team will be in contact. 

• Reviews typically take 10-12 weeks and CVS will be in touch with you as soon as they have 
completed. 

https://cvs.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cvyY0ohqT2VXYod?Q_JFE=qdg 

If you have any questions, please contact Molina at (855) 322-4082. Thank you for your continued 

service to Molina members. 
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